
 
 

 

RCA Board of Directors Meeting  
JUNE 4, 2013 Redstone Inn 

 
Members Present:  Steve Pavlin, Cathy Montgomery, Harry & Marlene 

Remmers,  Sarah Lewis, Karen Kashnig, Linda Graham, Bill & Kim Amicon, 
Bob & Deb McCormick 

 
Non Board Members Present:  Ann Martin 
 
Steve calls meeting to order at 10 AM 
 
Secretary minutes approved 
 
Treasury Report by Harry as follows: 
  
Harry paid for ad in the Summer Guide.  Easter baskets were $442.00.  
Treasurers report approved. 
 
Trail Run:  Cathy Montgomery met with Duane Raleigh to discuss potential 
runs.  A 10K run and 5k walk were discussed.  Possible date for event to 
take place would be Sat Oct. 12, 2013.  The run could possibly start at the 
Inn, go around the Castle and down the Town Trail and back.  For Trail 
Runner magazine to sponser an event it must go on trails.  Permits from 
Pitkin County and the Forest Service must be obtained to do this run.  A 
charge of $20.00 per participant will help off set expenses.  We need a 
name for this event. 
 
Picnic in the Park:  June 11, 2013 at 6:00.  Linda will pick up plates, 
condiments, and brats and buns.  
 
RCA Election:  Members whose terms are up this year are:  Harry, Steve, 
Linda, Bill and Deb. 
 
 
Glenwood Chamber Site:  A motion was made to spend $1100.00 to join 
up with the Glenwood Chamber advertising site.  This expense will be 
divided with The Redstone Inn and RCA equally. 
 



 
 

 

July 4th: Barbara Albin will be in charge of pies again this year.  Bob and 
Deb and helpers  will blow up balloons for the kids for the parade.  Steve & 
Cathy to take care of the ducky derby and water fights will take place at the 
Crystal Club.  No fly over this year. 
 
Spray the park:  A motion was made and unanimously passed to have 
RCA write a letter to Pitkin County to have Jimmy Lewis spray the park for 
weeds.  
 
Bicycle Event:  Steve will try to have riders come through town on June 
25, 2013. 
 
Flower Baskets:  The beautiful flower baskets on the boulevard were once 
again purchased by Mary Cunningham.  Thank you so very much! 
 
Meeting Adjourned 


